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Monument Elementary School 

Bennington, VT 05201 

August 7, 2014 

Dear Future Fabulous Fouth Grader,

I hope you are enjoying a fun-filled, relaxing summer. I am getting excited for the start of school and hope that you are, too!  I cannot wait to meet those students who are new to me, and I am looking forward to seeing those of you whom I already know.   We will do so many wonderful things this year and we will make our classroom a special place for learning together. 
There are some great activities planned for the first week of school.  We will spend time in class getting to know each other and our routines for the year, as well as some time outside participating in fun games to review our playground expectations.

This year you will be using a very important organizational tool called a S.T.A.R. binder. STAR stands for Students Taking Academic Responsibility. You will need to bring in a sturdy 1 inch binder. When choosing one, please keep in mind that you will carry it with you to and from school every day, so it should be constructed well enough to last the entire year.  You will also need 2 composition books, a pencil box, colored pencils, liquid school glue (such as Elmer’s), and a scissor. Also, please remember that you will need to bring a book bag or backpack with you each day.
 Enjoy the rest of your summer! I look forward to seeing you on the first day of school, August 28, 2014, and beginning an exciting and successful year together.

Sincerely,
Ms. Donza

